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Additional Arrest Made in Lincoln Park Homicide

San Diego — On August 12, 2022, at approximately 9:15 p.m., the San Diego Police
Communications Center received a report of gunshots heard in the area of 4900 Logan
Avenue in the Lincoln Park neighborhood. Officers from Southeastern Division responded
to the call. Upon their arrival, they were directed to a male down on the street of an
apartment complex. The male had at least one gunshot wound. Officers began lifesaving
measures until San Diego Fire-Rescue personnel arrived and transported the male to a
local hospital. Unfortunately, he was pronounced deceased at the hospital.

The male was identified as Tre’Von Stewart-Jordan. He is described as a 27-year-old Black
male.

San Diego Homicide Detectives responded to investigate the shooting and have been
investigating since the time of the murder. Previously, a male named Joseph Nisbet was
arrested for this murder. During this investigation, an additional suspect was identified.
He is described as a 17-year-old Black male juvenile. His name will not be released due to
his age.

On November 16, 2022, at approximately 3:00 p.m., this juvenile suspect was located at a
motel in the 400 block of North Magnolia Avenue in El Cajon. He was arrested for this
murder without incident. He was booked into Juvenile Hall for murder.

Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to call the Homicide Unit at
(619) 531-2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477.
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